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REGISTRATION COMMITTEE

Membership of the Committee

From : Secretary to the Committee
Lucinda Pilgrim

FOR DISCUSSION



Executive Summary

At its meeting on 2 March 2004 Council will be discussing the issue of ex-officio
membership of committees. It will be asked to agree that the ex-officio membership of
committees should no longer continue.

The Council will further be asked to approve a proposal that Mr. G. Sutehall and Professor
D.Waller become full members of the Registration Committee.

The Committee is asked to note that Mr. C. Lea has resigned from the Committee as he will
be chairing some of the Registration Appeals Panel hearings.



